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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF RESCUE 
 

April 11, 2014 
 
 

                           INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN#14-12 
 
TO:  All Fire and Rescue Personnel 
 

FROM: Ivan T. Mote, Division Chief/Rescue  
 
RE:  FULL-TIME RESCUE UNITS OUT OF SERVICE     
 
 
Effective Immediately; Full-Time Rescue Units will not be placed out-of-service 
(OOS) for late relief.  Late relief will be handled in accordance with Article 11.9 of IAFF 
Firefighters – Captains. 
 
The Rescue District/Battalion Chief will have no discretion to place the unit OOS for 
late relief without the permission of the Division Chief of Rescue or the Duty Division 
Chief. 
 
Rescue District/Battalion Chiefs will make every effort to get relief to the appropriate 
duty location in a timely manner; however, public safety must be the overriding factor. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the appropriate District/Battalion Chief 
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